

## TOWN OF WEST NEWBURY COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the West Newbury Community Preservation Committee (CPC) will hold a Public Informational Hearing to solicit input from citizens regarding the development of the Community Preservation Plan. This Plan will be used to guide the CPC's decision-making on Community Preservation Act (CPA) project proposals.

The Public Hearing is held pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 44B, Community Preservation Act, Section 5.b (1), regarding the needs, possibilities and resources of the Town relative to the Act in the areas of Community Housing, Historic Preservation, Open Space and Recreation. For more information, see the CPC page of the Town's website: <a href="https://www.wnewbury.org/community-preservation-committee">https://www.wnewbury.org/community-preservation-committee</a>

Residents are welcome to provide comment either at the meeting or by email to cpc@wnewbury.org. The Hearing will be held in person on Thursday, November 18, 2021, at 8:00 PM in the First Floor Hearing Room, Town Office Building, 381 Main Street, West Newbury, MA. \_An option for remote participation will be included via a Zoom link on the posted meeting agenda).

Ann Bardeen, Secretary